Department of Education
Region X- NORTHERN MINDANAO
DIVISION OF CAGAYAN DE ORO CITY
Fr. William F. Masterson, S] Avenue,
KMS5, Upper Balulang, Cagayan de Oro City
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MEMORANDUM e
TO : ELEANOR CONSEJO H. ROLLAN, Division GAD Coordinator

NANCY CAIREL, Agusan NHS GAD Coordinator
MARIA LUISA ABSIN, South CCS GAD Coordinator

RESOURCE PERSONS TO THE INTERFACE AND SHARING OF GAD BEST
PRACTICES WITH THE DIVISION OF CABADBARAN PERSONNEL

1. With reference to the letter-request of the Division of Cabadbaran,
Cabadbaran City CARAGA Administrative Region attached herewith, you are
hereby directed to attend the Interface and Sharing of GAD Best Practices
with the said division personnel on December 9, 2019, 8:00 AM at the Fr.
William Masterson Elementary School.

2. A pre-work meeting to be facilitated by the Division GAD Coordinator shall
be held on December 6, 2019 starting ‘9:00 AM at the Private Schools Office,
Division Office. A 5-minute video presentation shall be prepared by the
concerned School GAD Coordinators to be quality-assured during the pre-
work meeting.

3. School GAD Coordinators concerned shall have their Travel Orders approved
and make prior arrangements with their respective Grade Level Coordinators
for their classes during these schedules.

4. Immediate dissemination and compliance to this Memorandum is desired.

CH MAEL. LIMBACO
Schools Division Superintendenﬁ/

e ———————
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H ADBARAN CITY DIVISION Km 1. Hinagdanan, Comagascas, Cabadbaran City

Tel. no. 818-0345 ] Email: cabadbaran city[@deped.gov.ph

November 22, 2019

CHERRY MAE L. LIMBACO, Ph.D., CESOV
Schools Division Superintendent
Division of Cagayan de Oro City

Madam:
Greetings of camaraderie from Caraga!

The schools Division of Cagayan de Oro City is known for its noteworthy
implementation of the program for Gender and Development (GAD) in Region X.
Considering that Caraga region particularly the Schools Division of Cabadbaran City
has the same gender responsive program with your Division, a team of Four DICs
and Non-teaching personnel wish to engage with your division on Decembex:&_ this

year to gather insights on how GAD is implemented and attributed in your activities.

This intention comes with an appeal to allow us to have a one-hour
interaction/discussion preferably at 8:00am on December 9, 2019 on GAD related
issues/ needs for intervention with your GAD Division Focal Person, Ms. Eleonor G.
Rollan. Your Division initiatives and best practices will surely enrich our perspective

in implementing the program.

We greatly anticipate your kind approval on this request. Thank you and God bless.

Yours truly,

-

GILDA G. BERTE, Ph.D., CESO VI
Schools Division Superintendent
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